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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) of Year 6, 

I hope this email finds you all safe and well. 

I would like to inform you that our transition website is available for you to read key messages and for 

vital information to be submitted.  Please see below for the link:  

https://www.toothillschool.co.uk/transition 

Please note the deadline for submission of forms is Friday 16th, May 2025. Once you have submitted 

your information, you will receive an application number in the form.  Please make a note of this T 

number as it will be required to access the second transition website later on in the term. 

We will be back in touch soon to promote a smooth and supportive transition. 

Kind regards, 

 

Dr C Eardley 

Head of School 

 

 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.toothillschool.co.uk%2Ftransition&data=05%7C01%7Cadmissions%40toothillschool.co.uk%7Cbea3427543e34bae0f5408da26969f33%7Cf4ebe22eb55344f388563e0d84908eb8%7C0%7C0%7C637864725591638660%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=T8we0MkOkwjIByvIkJlX%2F5ooUQGzIr76qirP4R2JhGY%3D&reserved=0

